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/M/D/S/international  
builds a second HYPERCABLE system  

for BluWan : a  42 GHz Triple Play! 
 

AFTER IT HAS BUILT A HYBRID 42 & 5,7 GHZ QUADRUPLE PLAY BROADBAND SYSTEM ACCES 
FOR BLUWAN, DEPLOYED IN ENGLAND AT SURREY UNIVERSITY 1,  

/M/D/S/INTERNATIONAL HAS AGAIN BEEN CHOSEN IN 2007 FOR THE GIGACOM PROJECT THAT 
DEPLOYS A SIMILAR STRUCTURE THROUGH BLUWAN ON REQUEST OF THE CITY OF PARIS.  

 

 
 
 
 

      /M/D/S/international are proud that  
       its solutions such as Hypercable, 

                                                 Hypergate, Hyperboost as well as its  
                                              efficient and reliable integrations have 

                                         again been selected for the GIGACOM project in Paris.  
     http://www.bluwan.com/news.html 

 
      - If you too would like to benefit from our  

       expertise and know-how, please contact us !  
 
 
Transmitter 41/42 GHZ & 5,4/5,8 GHz, a flexible capacity of 1 to 8 Gigabits in one Gigahertz. 

 
The GIGACOM project in Paris : http://gigacom.typepad.fr/gigacom/plateforme_gigacom/index.html 
 
Innovative « in vivo » high speed platform, GIGACOM Paris is a full sized lab that will enable all 
its partners (lab, public service, broadcasting network, private companies, Internet provider …) to 
study, test and promote new services in the field of high speed dedicated to multimedia and 
Internet.  
For additional information on the project,  
Please visit the following web pages :  
 
           www.bluwan.com 
 
 
 
 
       http://gigacom.typepad.fr/ 

                                                 
1 Refer to our Press Release dated January 2006 


